
Peter often worked as a guide for hunting 
parties, in Enodah. He spent most of his time on
the land, trapping, fishing or hunting. His life in
Enodah was in sharp contrast with his life when
he came to Yellowknife. He would then visit
friends and families, bringing products from his
harvesting, and sharing what he had with all.
Peter was a very generous man. Peter spent a
lot of his time with the children of the family,
throughout his life, which has created close
bonds with his various nieces, nephews, and
younger cousins.

Funeral Service will be held at St. Patrick’s
Church on September 15, 2006 at 2:00 pm.
Reception will follow at Ndilo Gym at 5:00 pm.

We love you Peter and miss you.

From our family and friends.


